
HIMACHAL PRADESH  

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION. 

 
Press Note 

 

The Himachal Pradesh Public Service Commission is holding screening 

test for the posts of Ayurvedic Medical Officers at Shimla  on 20-09-2009 at 11.00 

A.M. in Examination Centres at H.P.P.S.C. Hall-1, H.P.P.S.C.Hall-II, Govt. College 

Sanjauli, R.K.M.V. Centre No.1 and II ,Govt. Girls Sr. Sec.School Portmore Shimla 

and RajivGandhi Degree College Kotshera. Roll. Numbers have since been sent to 

those candidates whose candidature have been admitted provisionally. Names and 

Roll Numbers of  such candidates are also available in the website 

www.hp.gov.in/hppsc  of the Commission. The candidates who do not receive their 

Roll Numbers by 15-09-2009 may contact the Commission on any working day during 

office hours for getting duplicate Roll Numbers. 

 

            Sd/- 

   Secretary, 

          H.P. Public Service Commission 

 


